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20th December 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Since last July we have been reviewing our curriculum in order to ensure our pupils receive a broad and balanced 

curriculum that is well-thought out and both knowledge and skills led.  A priority is to ensure that our new 

provision is ambitious for all and is clearly sequenced to allow for progression and sustained mastery, meaning that 

our pupils will know more and remember more.  

As part of this process, we have considered what our Intent is and what we want our children, at St John Rigby, to 

achieve from the moment they start school to the day they leave, as well as the skills they can take with them into 

future life.  

Please find overleaf a copy of our Curriculum Intent statement, and an outline of our current school development 

plan, which outlines the priorities we have been and will continue to focus on this year.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs M McGettigan  

Headteacher 

Polhill Avenue 
Bedford, MK41 9DQ 

stjohnrigby.org 
admin@stjohnrigby.org 

(01234) 401900 
                  God’s will be done through work and play as we follow Jesus day by day         @stjohnrig 

 
 Headteacher: Mrs M McGettigan BEd (Hons) 

 

 

 


